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107 East Main Street/Post Office Box 608 • Moncks Corner, SC 29461 • (843) 899-8600 
 

 BCSD vision – Empower all students for success.  
 

 

 
May 4, 2021 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Bridgette Herbst 

 

 
Re: Berkeley County School District/Information Request 

  
Dear Ms. Herbst: 

I am writing in receipt of your email, requesting information pursuant to the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”). Specifically, you requested the following:  

… the number of students in the Berkeley County School District that request the 
“traditional” learning module but were denied or waitlisted for the 2020-2021 
school year.”   

Per our phone conversation regarding your request, below is the information in the form requested.  
 
Elementary      7 
 
Secondary 119 
 
Total   126 
 
Pursuant to SC Code § 30-4-30(B), the District is permitted to charge for search, retrieval, 
redaction, and cost of production. The search and retrieval of the responsive information produced 
was de minimis and no redaction was required so the District will not charge a fee for the 
production requested. 

If you have questions or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me at (843) 899-8611.  

  
Thank you for your time and patience, 
 

              
 

              Katie Orvin Tanner 
Public Information Officer for Berkeley County 
School District 

Katie Orvin Tanner, Public Information Officer, Communications and Community Engagement Office 
 

E
LE

C
T

R
O

N
IC

A
LLY

 F
ILE

D
 - 2021 M

ay 12 9:29 A
M

 - B
E

R
K

E
LE

Y
 - C

O
M

M
O

N
 P

LE
A

S
 - C

A
S

E
#2021C

P
0800952



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT B 

E
LE

C
T

R
O

N
IC

A
LLY

 F
ILE

D
 - 2021 M

ay 12 9:29 A
M

 - B
E

R
K

E
LE

Y
 - C

O
M

M
O

N
 P

LE
A

S
 - C

A
S

E
#2021C

P
0800952



Fwd: Requested Learning Pathway Change

 
Date: Fri, May 7, 2021 at 14�19 
Subject: Re: Requested Learning Pathway Change 
To: Chrissy Price <pricec@bcsdschools.net> 

.  

On Fri, May 7, 2021 at 14�16 Chrissy Price <pricec@bcsdschools.net> wrote: 

Good Afternoon,

 

You are receiving this email because you requested for  to be placed on our waitlist to attend school on our
Traditional Learning Pathway.  We have been able to open up some of our classrooms to allow more students to return. 
To accept this change to your student s̓ learning pathway you will need to respond to this email and state that you
understand and agree to your student s̓ learning pathway change along with the information listed below:

 

1)      School starts at 8�05 (doors open at 730am) - If your student is a bus rider please bring your student to school the
first day they return while we work with the transportation office

2)      Your studentʼs schedule WILL change – the following change will include one or more of your student s̓ current
teachers and/or special area classes.

3)      Your student understands the dress code policy (document is attached)

4)      Your student understands that they will be required to wear a mask throughout their school day while in the
building.  Please provide you student with a mask they can wear daily.

5)      Please ask your student to bring a water bottle so they can get water throughout the day.  The water fountains are
not available but the bottle refill stations are open.

 

Please respond to this email as soon as possible.  In your response include your student s̓ name, if you agree to the
your student learning pathway change and include your student s̓ AM and PM mode of transportation.  We are currently
working on schedule changes in hopes to start allowing students to return as early as Wednesday, 5/12/2021.  If you
have changed your mind and do not wish for your student to return and want them to remain on the Blended Learning
Pathway, please respond so we know not to change your student s̓ schedule.  We look forward to hearing from you
soon!

 

 

Chrissy Price
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College Park Middle School

843-553-8300

843-820-4026 - FAX
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vision: Empower all students for success. 
Mission:  
In partnership with our community, ignite in every student a passion for world-class knowledge and skills through
dynamic instruction and personalized educational opportunities.  
 
Berkeley County School District provides employee E-mail access for administrative and instructional use. E-mail
correspondence to/from Berkeley County School District is considered public information and may be subject to release
under the South Carolina Freedom Of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena.
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EXHIBIT C 
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Fwd: Cane Bay Middle - Specialized Plans for June! Your Response Needed.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: noreply@bcsdschools.net <donotreply@blackboard.com> 
Date: Sun, May 2, 2021 at 4�30 PM 
Subject: Cane Bay Middle - Specialized Plans for June! Your Response Needed. 
To: Cane Bay Middle School Recipients <recipients@berkeley.parentlink.net> 

Good evening, CBM Families,

We appreciate your reviewing the information below (and attached) regarding plans most of BCSD Middle Schools
will be implementing in June.  We will be sharing information with students beginning MONDAY and follow up with all
families based on your current pathway (BDL or F2F) next week so that your family can choose how you would like your
child to participate in this opportunity.

To respond with your family's choice as shared in the letter, please select the form based on your child's pathway.  We
will also follow up again next week.  If you have questions, please reach out to our school counselors.  Thank you!

BDL STUDENT OPTIONS

ON-CAMPUS/FACE TO FACE STUDENT OPTIONS  

 

The 2020-2021 school year has looked much different than any year before it. Students and their families, teachers, and
administrators have worked tirelessly together to learn and teach through a pandemic year. Some students have soared,
many have remained steady, but others have experienced significant challenges. Recognizing the diverse needs of
their students, several BCSD middle schools, including CBM, are creating specialized opportunities to provide
support for students requiring academic recovery and enrichment for academically successful students.

“We knew this was going to be a challenging year,” said BCSD Superintendent Dr. Eddie Ingram. “Our students, families,
and educators have given us all they have despite difficult circumstances beyond their control. I am proud of what we
have accomplished, but I realize that there is still work to be done. Our middle school principals have worked together to
offer a choice opportunity that will serve every student who elects to participate.” 

The middle schoolʼs recovery and enrichment opportunities will be tailored to the needs of students at specific school
sites. The programs will begin on June 1 and will conclude on June 17. Student eligibility will be based on their
projected final grades (F1) in core content classes (ELA, math, science, and social studies) prior to State testing.  

Students who have a final average of 70 or above in all core content will participate in Specialized Enrichment Projects. 
Students who do not have a final average of 70 or above in all of their core classes will participate in Targeted Content
Recovery.

Parents have the choice to have their students on-site or at home based on their childʼs academic progress this
school year.  School teams and teachers will be reaching out regarding student needs in the next week with additional
information. Parents will receive communication from the school regarding the best program placement for their child
based on needs assessments and family circumstances.

Specialized Enrichment Project 
These projects are for students with a final average of 70 or above in all core classes.  Work will be assessed weekly.

Face to Face families whose student(s) meet this criteria will have the option to have their student(s) participate
from HOME virtually OR remain face to face on campus.  

BDL students who qualify will continue to participate from home. 
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Attendance for virtual students will be taken daily at a scheduled check-in.

 

Targeted Content Recovery

These activities are for students in danger of failing 1or more core content classes for the year. Students will report to the
school campus and focus on content recovery during the day.  Students must successfully complete the assigned
work to be considered for promotion or become eligible for summer school. 

Face to Face students will remain on campus.

BDL parents are encouraged to have their students return to campus and participate in person in order to maximize
the effectiveness of this opportunity.

 

  FLyer

Attachments: 
 messages/attachments/de55a5bbd74f16b0519b192a4425a46d/CBM R I Flier.pdf (730.6 KB) 
 messages/attachments/503c34ad864427bac36764565de8f320/CBM_Recovery_Enrichment_Letter%2C_Flier.pdf (63.1
KB) 

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Cane Bay Middle School. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard
service, please unsubscribe. 
Cane Bay Middle School | 1175 Cane Bay BLVD, Summerville, SC 29483 | 843-899-1857
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EXHIBIT D 
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Fwd: CBM End of Year Info

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: noreply@bcsdschools.net <donotreply@blackboard.com> 
Date: Tue, May 4, 2021 at 2�10 PM 
Subject: CBM End of Year Info 
To: Cane Bay Middle School Recipients <recipients@berkeley.parentlink.net> 

Good afternoon - This weekend we sent information to all families regarding plans for JUNE 1-17 for all CBM students
based on their academic needs and performance this year. We have still not received your selection. 

Please click the link below for your child's pathway to read the options you have for your child.  We need
responses from EVERY FAMILY for EVERY CHILD by Friday.  Beginning tomorrow, these reminder messages will only
be sent to families we have not heard from - we appreciate your immediate response!

LINK FOR BDL Families 

Link for ON CAMPUS Families

We appreciate your help!

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Cane Bay Middle School. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard
service, please unsubscribe. 
Cane Bay Middle School | 1175 Cane Bay BLVD, Summerville, SC 29483 | 843-899-1857
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